
Hello, 
 
Your company's profile information was recently updated and sent to Kimberly-Clark via Coupa. This 
information is important and can contain pay-to information, tax registration, bank information, 
compliance certification, and more. 
 
Please notify Kimberly-Clark immediately if the update to your company profile was not initiated by your 
company. If the update was planned, you can disregard this message. 
 
Kimberly-Clark suppliers can request assistance via our ChatBot Procuree, linked here. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kimberly-Clark Corporation 

 


